
 
7/21/2023 

Nugget Comfort  

Attn: Paul Van De Putte  
 
  

Dear Friends at Nugget Comfort, 
  

Thank you so much for your generous tax-deductible donation of $33,200.00 to the Campaign for Southern Equality 

(CSE) to support LGBTQ equality in the South.  
  

This is a time of great urgency in the South, as thousands of transgender youths are being impacted by the passage of 

gender affirming care bans.  Your gift to CSE goes directly to rapid response work providing direct support to 

impacted families across the South to meet this moment. 
  

We are doing this through our Meeting the Moment in the LGBTQ South campaign to:  
 

• Take Action by providing emergency grants, navigation services, and resources to families who have been 

impacted by gender affirming care bans in MS, OK, WV, TN, NC, KY, FL and SC - and we're gearing up to 

work in other Southern states as anti-transgender health care bans pass. 

• Take Care of our community. We are honored to be working alongside inspiring partners such as Equality 

NC, OUT Memphis, Equality Florida and others to provide care packages for LGBTQ youth and resilience 

workshops for our community.  

• Take Steps to Prepare through our free legal workshops, Pop-Up Health Clinics, Community Town Halls, and 

our online Trans in the South Guide. 
 

We are grateful to you for supporting our ability to respond quickly to these challenging times. In addition to our rapid 

response work, our ongoing programming focuses on building a South where all of us are free to be who we are - and 

thrive. Thank you. 
  

With gratitude, 

  

Rev. Jasmine Beach-Ferrara 

Executive Director, Campaign for Southern Equality 

  
All donations to the Campaign for Southern Equality are tax-deductible to the full extent of the law. No goods or services were 

provided in exchange for this gift. CSE is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Our federal tax identification number is 27-

4064401. This letter can function as your receipt for tax purposes. If you have questions about donating to CSE, please contact 

Whisper Moore at whisper@southernequality.org. 
  

We love hearing from you! Stay in touch and get breaking updates. 

web  SOUTHERNEQUALITY.ORG   facebook  FB.COM/SOUTHERNEQUALITY    

twitter  @SOUTHERNEQUAL  instagram  @SOUTHERNEQUALITY    

write  P.O. BOX 364, ASHEVILLE, NC 28802   email  INFO@SOUTHERNEQUALITY.ORG  call  828.242.1559 


